
Minutes from Gadsden Runners Club Board Meeting 04/21/2021 

 

Those in attendance were: Eric Womack, Brandi Clough, Julie Menk, Will Mackey, Glenn 
Ingram, Susan Womack, Becky Strunk, Mark Wilson, Morgan Ingram, Beth Dail, Leah Blevins 
and Mark Johnson 

 

Etowah Heroes – Donation amount of $5,000.00 was approved to give to the Etowah County 
Reserve Unit. Check will be presented at their next meeting. Will will let us know the date and 
time.   

Check presentation to the United Way went great. COC was able to present them with a check 
for $10,000.00.  

GRC Summer Series is set for June 3rd at 6:00 pm. Registration is open.   

Divisions: 

 Website: Nothing to Report 

Social: Next Social will be held on a Thursday during Summer Series 

Grand Prix: Nothing to Report 

Miles: Nothing to Report 

Membership: Julie sent out email to past members in hopes of boosting renewals.  

Rookies: Start program with Summer Series 

Apparel: Kim to follow up with Steven Miles about an online store.  

Trails: Current amount raised through sponsors for Spring Trail is $6,000. Currently at 71 
registered.  

Equipment: We are in need of a new Arch. Eric to submit prices. Possibly find sponsors 
to cover the cost of arch. We feel there is no need to replace the big clock due to the 
fact most races are being timed through a timing company.  

Women’s/Kid Division: Julie and Brandi will meet in May to start planning Kids Summer 
Running Program.  

Next Meeting: May 19th. (Wednesday) at 5:30 pm in person at Downtown Civic Center. 
Mask are required in building.  

 



 


